
CAB newsletter update 2nd June 2022 
 
The GRS has agreed to partner with ARDC in the Data Carpentries and prepaid for 2 seats for UWA 
staff to train as  
 
Instructors https://docs.carpentries.org/topic_folders/for_instructors/new_instructors.html. 
  
If you are interested in this training, ideally in the August round and with a mind to put into practice 
the training at the ResBaz in September, please let me know. There is a scheduled training session in 
early June also, so if someone is very keen we might be able to put a person in that round.  
  
Best regards, 
Dave 
 


